
APRIL

Join us on Easter Sunday, April
20th at 10am, at Restore Church!
Come experience the Lord’s
presence as we celebrate the
resurrection of Jesus Christ. 

After the service, enjoy a fun-
filled time with bounce houses,
egg hunts, and more! We can’t
wait to celebrate with you and
create unforgettable memories
together.

Easter Sunday

NEWSLETTER
2025

April 2: Paraprofessional Day

April 9: Pre-K Field Trip (Main

Event)

April 16: National PJ Day

(Students may wear their

Pajama’s) 

 April 17: Easter Egg Hunt

April 18: Good Friday - No

School

Sonshine Preschool is excited to
welcome the month of April! This
month, we’ll be celebrating The
Week of the Young Child, Easter, 
and Earth Day.

As Easter approaches, it’s a
wonderful opportunity to reflect on
God’s incredible love for us and the
true meaning of Easter. We have
many special activities planned to
celebrate our faith in Jesus Christ
and the hope He brings through His
resurrection.

We kindly ask for donations of one
dozen pre-filled Easter eggs. Please
ensure the fillings are nut-free—
stickers, stamps, or small trinkets
make great options! Donations
should be sent in by Monday, April
14th. Thank you for your support!

“He isn’t here! He is risen from the
dead, just as he said would
happen.” Matthew 28:6

Upcoming EventsApril Happenings



We will be celebrating the Week of the Young Child beginning April 5th-11th. This
is an annual celebration by the National Association for the Education of the
Young. (NAEYC). It’s a time to highlight the importance of early childhood
education and foster compassion, kindness, service, and a sense of community.
At Sonshine, we will blend Christian values with this celebration to help nurture
both spiritual and developmental growth. The teachers are preparing unique and
fun activities for the kids. It should be an extra special week!

Week of the Young Child 
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Mrs. Brandy has been an integral part of our
Sonshine team since March 2022. She
brings so much joy and energy to her
classrooms, making learning a fun and
exciting experience for both kids and
parents. She pours her heart into helping
her students memorize scripture verses
and shares the love of Jesus in everything
she does. Leading our weekly chapel
sessions, she makes learning about Jesus
engaging and meaningful. With her hands-

2025

Employee of the Month

on activities and interactive lessons, she creates a classroom where kids truly
love to learn. We are so thankful for her dedication and the love she brings to our
Sonshine family!

If you missed voting last month, be sure to submit your vote for May’s Employee
of the Month!  Voting Link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwzp8JbpWp7qBWPrr6mu7aj_O9mBQImQrYZVxJ8v-GAAZhsg/viewform?pli=1


Can you believe we are already
in April? Summer is so close and
the planning has begun!
Summer is always so much fun
here at Sonshine! We will have
Summer Camp May 27th -
August 11th for current and newly
enrolled students! We will send
out the summer calendar in May. 

SUMMER CAMP IS COMING
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Two new handicap parking
spaces have been designated in
front of the playground. Please
reserve these spots for vehicles
with a valid handicap sticker or
license plate.

Handicap Parking
Thank you for your patience and
understanding as we completed
construction on the church. We are
grateful for you and thank God for
your continued faith and partnership
with us.

Thank you!

2025

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 
 I cannot believe how quickly this
year is progressing. Our students in
our PreK class will be graduating
next month on Friday, May 16th at
6:30pm in the auditorium at Restore
Church. All are invited to attend, but
the focus will be on our graduates. 

Preschool & Preschool 2 classes will
perform a song/activity in honor of
our graduates. There will be a small
reception for the graduates and
their families immediately following
the graduation. More information to
come. 

NEW MEMBER
Please join us in welcoming the
newest member of the Sonshine
Family, Elizabeth Heil! Liz will be
serving as our receptionist,
warmly greeting you with a
friendly hello and goodbye. We’re
excited to have her on board!






